
Meet the Cassidy Family

Tom, Amanda, Thomas (2nd),

and Isaac (5K)

We are starting our third year at St. Peter

Catholic School this year! I (Amanda) was

drawn to SPCS because I am an alumnus and

have many fond memories and some of my

greatest friendships were formed at St.

Pete’s! The boys love their classmates and

have had a great experience with all the

amazing teachers so far. Class sizes are

small, and the kids get so much

individualized attention. They really enjoy

recess with the big kids, learning Spanish, and having school really feel like a

second family since they get to know everyone pretty well!

As a parent, having the ability to volunteer pretty much whenever we want is

definitely a bonus as well as the before and after school childcare option. We love

getting to know all the fantastic kids that attend our school! The music program is

top notch as well as the faith-based education that SPCS provides. Having our

children learn more about God and develop their Catholic faith as well as

participate in Mass has been the most rewarding part of choosing this school. The

children’s Mass on Wednesdays is really special and a great reset in the middle of

the week. Also, Grandparents Day and Catholic school’s week events are so much

fun!

A little more about us: Thomas and Isaac both play soccer, hockey, and baseball.

Tom is a recruiter and Amanda is an RN. We both coach youth sports and really

enjoy it! We spent most of our free time in Door County on the lake. We are a dog

loving family (Eddie 11, Cody 6, and London 4) and appreciate doing anything

outside, especially on or in the water! Feel free to reach out if you have any

specific questions: amerk582@gmail.com

mailto:amerk582@gmail.com

